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Domestic Violence Radio Suffix Code 
 
 

The purpose of this notice is to remind members of requirements around radio code usage and 
domestic violence incidents.  
 
By ensuring the DV suffix is amended to radio call codes when appropriate, the Department will 
be able to ‘measure and communicate’ our current DV related statistics to our stakeholders more 
effectively, and utilize the data to ‘improve responsiveness.’  

 
Per DGO 6.09:  
 

“Code all domestic violence-related calls for service in the MDT as follows: 
“DV” Domestic Violence…” 

 
Questions about this policy can be directed to the OIC of the Special Victims Unit.  
 
References  
DGO 6.09 Domestic Violence 
 
 
 

 
       WILLIAM SCOTT 
       Chief of Police 
Per DN 20-150, all sworn & non-sworn members shall electronically acknowledge this Department document 
in PowerDMS. Members whose duties are relevant to this document shall be held responsible for compliance. 
Any questions regarding this policy should be made to sfpd.writtendirectives@sfgov.org who will provide 
additional information.  
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